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PROGRAMME 
Thursday, 11.02.2021, 09:00-16:00 CET 

(10:00-17:00 EET)  

 

 

 

Work package/WP  

activity: 
2DEV 

Work package leader: P1/UKON 

Responsible 
organisation: 

University of Konstanz 

Hosting organisation: Online, University of Konstanz 

Language: English 

Objectives: 

⎯ discuss the progress of Ukrainian partners in the development of the           
mechanisms of partnership with vocational schools, employers (if        
relevant) and other stakeholders (if relevant);  

⎯ discuss other project issues. 

Link 

Zoom-Meeting  
https://zoom.us/j/93266586698?pwd=OFoxQTFSL2RiQkFmeVFRcmtvU2d2U
T09  
 
Meeting-ID:​ 932 6658 6698 
Password:​ 741542 

Time Activity 
08:45-09:00 Logging in and testing the quality of connection 

Session I 

 Welcome word by Thomas Deissinger 

 
Introduction of partnership mechanisms (strategy for the implementation, 
which forms of cooperation and communication, which institutions (exact) 
to cooperate with, previous experience so far, possible problems, steps 
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necessary to make (relevant decision making process, organisational 
structure etc.), timeframe). KNEU​ (15-20 minutes) 

 Discussion ​(20 minutes) 

 

Introduction of partnership mechanisms (strategy for the implementation, 
which forms of cooperation and communication, which institutions (exact) 
to cooperate with, previous experience so far, possible problems, steps 
necessary to make (relevant decision making process, organisational 
structure etc.), timeframe). SUNPU​ (15-20 minutes) 

 Discussion ​(20 minutes) 

 

Introduction of partnership mechanisms (strategy for the implementation, 
which forms of cooperation and communication, which institutions (exact) 
to cooperate with, previous experience so far, possible problems, steps 
necessary to make (relevant decision making process, organisational 
structure etc.), timeframe). NTU​ (15-20 minutes) 

 Discussion ​(20 minutes) 

 

Introduction of partnership mechanisms (strategy for the implementation, 
which forms of cooperation and communication, which institutions (exact) 
to cooperate with, previous experience so far, possible problems, steps 
necessary to make (relevant decision making process, organisational 
structure etc.), timeframe). UEPA​ (15-20 minutes) 

 Discussion ​(20 minutes) 

 Summary of possibilities and problems ​(20 minutes) 

Till 13:30 Lunch break 

Session II 

NEW-> 
Presentation of the Association of vocational education and continued 
education (UEPA) ​(30 minutes) 

 
Development of the online platform - strategy for the implementation: 
steps necessary to make, timeframe, resources, possible problems. IVET 
(MESU) ​(30 minutes) 

 Discussion ​(30 minutes) 

Session III 

 

Discussion of the diverse project issues: 
1. Agenda of the second online round table (11.03.2021, UEPA) 

2. Next workshop in April 2021 (26-27.04.2021, online?, all) 

3. Summary of quality assurance measures and field monitoring 

(UKON, all) 
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4. Purchase of the equipment (NTU) 

5. Project extension (arguments form all, in more details during the 

WS in April)  

6. Miscellaneous (all) 

 Summary of the day (UKON) 
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